Murray County Medical Center’s
Financial Assistance

MCMC’s Financial Assistance is an income based financial assistance program available to patients with medical bills.  This program can be utilized whether you are uninsured or have insurance.
· We offer a program for hospital-based services for anyone that is uninsured through the Hospital Presumptive Eligibility Program (HPE).  This application needs to be filled out at the time of service to be reviewed for eligibility.  
· For any services performed for a patient that does not have insurance, we offer a percentage discount for services equal to the most prominent third-party payer in accordance with the Minnesota Attorney General Collection Contract 07/2005.   

· We offer financial assistance applications to all our patients to assist with any medical expenses.  This information can be obtained by contacting the Business Office and talking to our financial counselor.   This is an income-based program.  

· We offer flexible payment plans to assist with resolving the debt.

Applications and information regarding financial assistance are available through:
MCMC Business Office

Monday-Friday

8am to 430pm

507-836-1261. 

https://www.murraycountymed.org/billing-insurance-and-registration
